

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

## Supporting Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery

Michael F. Nozzolio

June 1, 2010



WATERLOO- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently stopped to congratulate the members of the Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery board of directors and their volunteers on their very successful golf tournament. Proceeds from the event will benefit the cemetery. Senator Nozzolio helped to create the cemetery as a final and peaceful resting place, that will serve as a lasting, permanent memorial to those who answered the call of duty, and served their nation with honor and dignity.

Pictured left to right are: Don Linborg, Carm Pascarella, Rick Connors, Cindy Campbell; Sampson Memorial Cemetery Board members; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Dan Motill, Chairman of golf tournament; Randy Crowther, Pete Maslyn, Leslie Raymond and Steve Riccione, members of the winning golf team.